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2014 Annual Disability Statistics Compendium Errata 
 

 

JANUARY 2015 

Table 2.10:  Column subheadings for “Year(%)” beneath the column heading Gap (Between 

No Disability and Disability) should be revised to 2012(%) and 2013(%) (p37). 

Table 3.7:  Title year range should be revised to 1980-2014 (p49). 

Table 3.8:  Title year range should be revised to 1980-2014 (p50). 

Table 3.9:  Title year range should be revised to 1980-2014 (p51). 

Table 9.4:  Title year should be revised to 2012 (p81). 

Table 9.5a:  Title year should be revised to 2012 (p82). 

Table 9.7:  The data in column 4, entitled SSI reflects 2011, not 2012.  Source should be 

revised to Source: Social Security Administration, 2012/2013 SSI Annual Statistical 

Reports, Tables 10/16; and 2013 Annual Statistical Supplement, Table 5.J14; Table 10  

<http://www.socialsecurity.gov/policy/docs/statcomps/ssi_asr/ 

2012/>; Table 16 <http://www.socialsecurity.gov/policy/docs/statcomps/ssi_asr/2013/>; 

Table 5.J14 

<http://www.socialsecurity.gov/policy/docs/statcomps/supplement/2013/5j.pdf>; 

(accessed 16 September 2013 ) (p90). 

Table 11.9:  Column subheadings for “Fall Year” beneath the column heading Dropout 

Rate(%)(1) should be revised to Fall 2011 and Fall 2012 (p115). 

FEBRUARY 2015 
 

Table 12.6:  Vocational Rehabilitation—Post-secondary Institution of Higher Education 

Expenditures (in dollars): Federal Fiscal Year 2012 data for South Carolina General and Blind 

were transposed and should now read:  

State Agency Type Higher Education Expenditures 

SC Blind 185,367 

SC General 1,908,156 

 

 

For more resources, including help using the Compendium, please visit us at 

www.DisabilityCompendium.org. 
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